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ELECTIONS COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes for October 18 and 23, 2019 
 

• We met to determine results of the election, sent out by Deb Weiss during the week of 
10/21.   

• We finished the data analysis of the Faculty Administrative Survey and sent a copy to 
PPC for their feedback. 

• Our plan is to have a summary available for the Faculty Senate on 11/13. 

Respectfully submitted, 

K. Kruczek 

 

 

 

 

 

  


